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archeological sensitives on the 416 Waverly site

Michael Murphy <michael@murphybrothers.com> Mon, Oct 8, 2018 at 1:24 PM
To: "egordon@kblaw.com” <egordon@kblaw.com>

Cc: Bevin Falk <bevin@mamaroneckselfstorage.com>, Chris Murphy <chris@murphybrothers.com>, Sean Murphy
<sean@murphybrothers.com>, Michael Murphy <michael@murphybrothers.com>

On 9/25, we received the information below re. the presence of any archeological sensitives on the 416 Waverly site.
According to their expert, based on the amount of development in the immediate vicinity of our property, there is
probably no archaeological concerns. However, to be 100% certain, on 10/5, | submitted a request for a formal review,
We are currently waiting results of their review.
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On Tue, Sep 25, 2018 at 3:30 PM Perazio, Philip (PARKS) <Philip.Perazio@parks.ny.gov> wrote:
Hello Bevin,

There is a recorded Native American archaeological site located about a third of a mile to the southeast of your
project area, and several more a bit farther away. This is the basis of the ‘archaeologically sensitive’ designation.
Based on the amount of development in the immediate vicinity of your property, we probably would have no
archaeological concerns. However, | cannot provide an official opinion without a formal review.

Philip.
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